UN Rights Experts Warn France
Not to Limit Freedoms Under
Anti-terror Laws

United Nations, January 20 (RHC)-- United Nations human rights experts have expressed concern about
new counter-terrorism measures adopted in France against the backdrop of the deadly 2015 Paris
attacks, calling on the French government to protect fundamental freedoms in its anti-terror battle.

In a statement released on Tuesday, a group of four UN rights specialists said the current state of
emergency in France and surveillance laws impose “excessive and disproportionate restrictions” on the
basic rights of people.

The statement said the main concerns center on “the lack of clarity and precision of several provisions of
the ... laws, related to the nature and scope of restrictions to the legitimate exercise of right to freedom of
expression, freedom of peaceful assembly and association and the right to privacy.”

On November 13, 2015, assailants struck at least six different venues in and around Paris. The terrorist
attacks left 130 people dead and over 350 others wounded. France introduced the state of emergency
following the horrendous assaults, which were claimed by the Takfiri Daesh terrorist group.
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